Synopsis of submission by Garden City Fuel Station

The submission is from the former leaseholder of a petrol station and premises and describes the
EPA’s actions in relation to a legacy groundwater pollution issue. The submission details concerns
about the Clean Up Notices issued by the EPA; disputes about the tests conducted at the site by the
EPA the landowner, the leaseholder and their representatives; VCAT proceedings; the impact of the
EPA’s actions on the leaseholder’s business; and details of correspondence and interaction between
the parties.



